From: Leah Sicignano [mailto:lsicignano@diosova.org]

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 8:23 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

## Dear Dean Meyers,

Bishop Hollerith has authorized the liturgy for use in the Diocese of Southern Virginia. A link to the information on our diocesan website is below. He would like to assign Canon Caroline Black, Canon for Formation, as the diocesan contact person.
757-213-3377
cblack@diosova.org.

http://www.diosova.org/clergy\_res/article349211c5883160.htm

Thanks and take care, Leah

## **Leah Sicignano**

Bishop's Executive Secretary
Episcopal Diocese of Southern Virginia
600 Talbot Hall Road
Norfolk, VA 23505
757-213-3381
Isicignano@diosova.org